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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 10:41 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Thank you

 

 

Thank you for making my Holiday Sale a success! 
 

THANK YOU! 
Last week's Holiday Mineral Sale was a huge success. Thank you for spreading the 

word and helping me make room in my warehouse (it was overflowing!) 

 

I hope you too have much to be thankful for this Thanksgiving holiday and that you 

have a happy celebration. 

 

Because I was swamped with orders during the sale, there was no time to create new 

mineral listings this week. As a result, I posted suggested gift ideas for mineral 

collectors. These are mineral specimens that I personally recommend as worthy of any 

mineral collection. 

 

The Gift Ideas are now available for viewing at this page: 

New Listings Page 

 

or cut-and-past this link into your browser: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 

  

Sincerely, 

  

John Betts, owner 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals 

Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 

New York City, NY 10025 

212-678-1942 
 

 

See what's happening on our Facebook page: 
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